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Chair of the Retail Industry Practice Group Provides Holiday
Hiring Tips

News

11.17.19 

Unemployment is at record lows and retailers are turning to unconventional talent pools to help

meet holiday hiring demands. Ed Harold, chair of the firm’s Retail Industry practice, recently spoke

to the Home Furnishings Association, about the compliance issues retailers need to keep in mind

during the holiday hiring process.

To read the full article, visit the Home Furnishings Association.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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